

Holocaust Martyrs' and Heroes' Remembrance Authority

Cooperson.doc

Jerusalem, 30 June 2015

Mr. David Cooperson MSW, MA, LCUW 508 Ashbourne Road Chelzenham PA 19012 USA

By email: dacooperson@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Cooperson,

We gratefully acknowledge your gracious donation to our collection. Your book
The Holocaust Lessons on Compassionate Parenting and Child Corporal Punishment,
constitutes an important contribution to our library. Ms. Irena Steinfeld, forwarded it to
us.

Your donation is particularly welcome because our library not only seeks to serve its readers today, but is a repository for published and book-form information about the Holocaust and related events for the generations to come.

Sincerely yours,

Rachel Cohen Assistant to the Library Director

Copy: Ms. Irena Steinfeldt, Head of Righteous Among the Nations Department.